
Massachusetts  State  Police
appeal  to  public  for  extra
help  with  “Toys  For  Tots”
this year
“The Bristol County Toys for Tots program is asking for extra
help this year, as that region still has many families in need
of toys.

The  Massachusetts  State  Police  D  Troop  Barracks  will  be
accepting new, unwrapped, non-violent toys for boys or girls,
ages  infant  to  14.  These  are  the  barracks  in  Yarmouth,
Norwell, Middleborough, Bourne, Dartmouth, Martha’s Vineyard
and Nantucket.

These Barracks will be accepting toys until December 21. Thank
you in advance for helping bring a Merry Christmas to these
families.” -Massachusetts State Police.
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